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12th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A group of our year 5 children have made flower bouquets which we will sell to raise money for Dr 
Kershaw’s Hospice. 

We will be selling the bouquets in school from Monday 16th June. We will also sell them at the 
Summer Fair on Wednesday 9th July. 

Each bouquet costs £2.50 and comes with three scented flowers and a heart-warming message.  

Thank you, 

Mrs Ball & Floral Force 
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